PRESS STATEMENT/RELEASE

Perbadanan Putrajaya (PP)) would like to refer to the comment received from Mr.
Othman Ahmad of Sabah that PPj should install fans at the arrival hall of the
Putrajaya Sentral (ERL Station) because of the discomfort due to the hot
weather.

As the ventilation system at the station is designed to be as natural as possible,
more open spaces have been provided to ensure that the station is free of
hindrances and to allow maximum air flow. PP} will undertake a proper study in
terms of cost and benefit analysis to determine if it is feasible as passengers are
not limited at only the arrival hall. At present, PP| is concentrating its efforts to
provide more kiosks at the terminal to meet the demands from passengers

PP} can also be contacted directly on our hotline @ 03-88873000.
Thank you
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